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Engineering Supervisor

City of Columbia - Public Works
701 East Broadway

Columbia, Missouri 65205

January 7, 2021

Allison

On behalf of the COMO African American Heritage Committee, I am submitting this
letter of support for the Public Works Fourth and Broadway Crossing Project. | think this

will be a great benefit for the trail tours and citizens of Columbia. The new crosswalk from the
northeast corner to the southeast corner of the Fourth Street and Broadway intersection
is directly along the path of the African American Heritage Train and will make it much
easier to cross Broadway and connect to a least 6 of our AAHT sites. The new ADA
compliant sidewalk ramps and landings plus the raised pedestrian island will be a
welcomed addition also.

The Sharp End Heritage and African American Heritage Committees are fully supportive
of the plans for the Fourth and Broadway crossing project. We are looking forward to its
completion.

Sincerely

James A. Whitt

Chair

Sharp End Heritage Committee

African American Heritage Trail Committee



